Clatskanie Rifle and Pistol Club
Minutes for November 2021

11-11-21
General Meeting

Meeting called to order at 7:34 PM

Board members in attendance as follows:

Dennis Short- Pres, Richard McCaine- Vice-Pres, Gerry Simmons — Range Master, Belinda
Evenson - Treasurer, Aileen Cork- Historian, Ross Lincoln- Past President, Cindy Sacry — Interim-
Secretary

Pres: Introduced a new member, Matt Hoffman.

Minutes from last month was approved.

interim Secretary:
e Added Sara Griffith to High School Pharmacy’s account.
e Billed Cowilitz Indian Tribal Safety Dept.

e Was able to contact Ken Johnson from PGE and provided the EIN form. He will have Kim
create a PO so we can get paid.

Treasure: provided her monthly report.
Historian: had nothing to report.
Past Pres, Ross Lincoln: we need a work party next month to blow the leaves.

Range Master:
Volunteer members for the range duty week-ends are:

Aileen Cork will find someone for November 13" and 14"
November 27 — Richard McCaine November 28 — Len Thompson

Gerry met a person who is interested in starting an action type shooting. It is till in the works.
Silhouette shoot, per Bill Pitman it’s on Wednesdays and it’s a lot of fun.

NRL shoot per Wayne Woodcock explained the shoot, it cost $6.00, sign in is at 9 AM and match
starts at 10 AM. For more information is on the website under Shooting Disciples.



Small-bore League is starting back up in December; the target scores need to be in by Friday so
Wayne Woodcock can submit them by Sunday. Participants may shoot their targets anytime and
should leave the targets in the cabinet. There will be no traveling this year. Cost is $15.00 for
more information; please visit the website under Shooting Disciples.

Other items discussed:

Len Thompson mentioned that he has a friend who had woodstove and he wanted to know if
we want it for the outside range. Len said that he get it and bring it up to the range.

Gerry said that they are having a NRA banquet at the legion Hall it cost $50.00 per person. Half
of the money goes to the Olympic, Boy Scouts. It does not go to administrative and the money
stays in the state. They have requests from different events and money is given out so much per
year. This event is on Saturday, November 6, 2021 it starts at 5 PM. There are 100 seats and
Robert Kaiser at the Lumber yard is selling tickets.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM
Cindy Sacry

Interim Secretary



